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• Chain Free

• Investment Opportunity

• Good Rental Yield

• Private Garden

• Maisonette

• Two Bedroom

Entrance

Lower Ground Floor

Storage Cupboard

Entrance Hallway

Living Room 12'9" x 12'1" (3.89m x 3.69m)

Kitchen 9'4" x 6'9" (2.85m x 2.08m)

Bathroom

Upper Ground Floor

Bedroom One 12'9" x 8'3" (3.89m x 2.52m)

Bedroom Two 12'9" x 8'3" (3.89m x 2.52m)

External

Private Rear Garden

DESCRIPTION

ABOUT

LOCATION

Dover is a major ferry port town and faces France
across the Strait of Dover, the narrowest part of
the English Channel. It is home of the Dover Calais
ferry through the Port of Dover and is famous for
both its White Cliffs and Dover Castle that has
historically performed a function of protection
against invaders.

Dover’s main commuting roads are the A2 and
A20, connecting the town with Canterbury and
London. Fast link trains run from Dover Priory to
London St Pancras International stations and
Ramsgate. 

In 2018, a 6 screen Cineworld Cinema and leisure
element including Restaurants with well-known
shops opened at St James. There are nine
secondary level schools, sixteen primary schools
and two schools for special education as well as
non-selective secondary schools including Astor
College, St Edmund's Catholic School and Dover
Christ Church Academy. Dover Grammar School
for Boys and Dover Grammar School for Girls are
the main grammar schools for the town.

CALLING ALL INVESTORS AND FIRST TIME BUYERS....

Miles and Barr are proud to offer to the market
this charming maisonette which should be at
the top of your viewing list. Offering a great
rental yield this is the perfect property for any
investors portfolio.

Entering on the lower ground floor this property
has a private entrance leading to an entrance
hallway, living room, fitted kitchen and
bathroom. Upstairs on the upper ground floor
the property has two great sized double
bedrooms. 

The property benefits from a tiered rear garden
with courtyard area and lawn.


